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MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

31 March 2022 

 
 

Air New Zealand confirms lift of trading halt 
 
Following the launch of Air New Zealand’s recapitalisation package and the related press 
conference held on Wednesday 30 March 2022, Air New Zealand confirms that the 
trading halt on NZX will lift at NZX market open today, 31 March 2022.    
 
Air New Zealand also expects the trading halt on ASX to be lifted following the release 
of this announcement. 
 
Ends. 
 

 
This announcement has been authorised for release to NZX and ASX by: 
Jennifer Page 
General Counsel & Company Secretary  
jennifer.page@airnz.co.nz 
+64 27 9090 691 
 
For investor relations queries please contact: 
Leila Peters 
General Manager Corporate Finance 
leila.peters@airnz.co.nz 
+64 21 743 057 
 
 
For media enquiries please contact: 
Air New Zealand Communications. 
Email: media@airnz.co.nz  
Phone: +64 21 747 320  
 

 

Air New Zealand postal address: Private Bag 92007, Auckland, 1142, New Zealand 
Investor Relations email: investor@airnz.co.nz 
Investor website: www.airnewzealand.co.nz/investor 
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